



Regional Pride Committee, Waterloo, Wellington
P.O. Box 40028, Waterloo Square Postal Outlet, Waterloo, ON - N2J 4V1
Guelph (519) 836-9156 - Kitchener-Waterloo (519) 578-6248
rpc@rainbow.on.ca - http://www.rainbow.on.ca/rpc/

April 1st, 2000

Dear Tri-City Community Member:

Greetings from the Regional Pride Committee. Last June we held our 5<sup>th</sup> Annual Tri-Pride Celebration at Roos Island in Victoria Park, Kitchener. We had over 500 people in attendance, and handed out over 300 copies of our Resource Directory / Souvenir Program. This Resource Directory contained a list of resources, businesses and/or services, that are available to the gay, lesbian, bisexual, and transgender community in the tri-city area.

This year's event promises to be more exciting than ever and advertising opportunities are abundant. Due to the demand for the resource directory we are planning to produce and distribute over 600 copies. The Committee, in partnership with Club Renaissance, Gays and Lesbians of Waterloo, Guelph Queer Equality, and The Rainbow Chorus, are coordinating the entertainment, beer garden, vendor tables, community information tables, and just plain fun. Fundraising events are currently underway and with your support we will be able to offer an outstanding Pride Day Celebration this year.

The Regional Pride Committee would like to invite you to participate in the Resource Directory for the 2000 Pride Day Celebrations. If you would like to be included please return the enclosed form. To place an ad in this years directory please see the enclosed brochure. Please feel free to contact us at one of the numbers listed if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Scott N. Schau

Chairperson of the

Regional Pride Committee, Waterloo-Wellington

Home: (519) 836-9156

Work: (519) 824-4120, ext. 6494

rpc@rainbow.on.ca